
 

Planning and Development Committee 19.05.25 

Item 10. Late Business 

 

10.1. Planning Applications received after the agenda was published: 

 

Application no. Ward Development Consulta
tion 

Deadline 

Routine 
protocol 

Comment 

PL/2025/02208 Salisbury 
St. Paul's 

ED 

Former SSE sub 
station, Hulse Road, 
Salisbury, SP1 3NA 

 
Clearance of site, 

partial demolition of 
building, Construction 

of 2no. 2.5 storey 
dwellings and 

associated works. 
 

04.06.25 Minor 
development 

No: For 
comment 

PL/2025/04254 Salisbury 
St. 

Edmund's 
ED 

5 ALBANY ROAD, 
SALISBURY, SP1 

3YQ 
 

Single storey 
rear/side extension. 

 

11.06.25 Minor 
development 

No: For 
comment 

PL/2025/04367 Salisbury 
St. 

Edmund's 
ED 

MORRISON HALL, 
12 BROWN 
STREET, 

SALISBURY, SP1 
1HE 

 
Class MA - 

Conversion of a 
commercial building 

in to 2 bedroom 
house. There will be 

no structural changes 
to the building and no 

alterations to the 
outside of the 

building. Convert 
inside of the building 
to a single dwelling 

with the addition of a 
kitchen, bathrooms 

and some minor 
partitioning. We will 

12.06.25 Minor 
development 

No: For 
comment 

https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000DCIT7/pl202502208
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000E64Lp/pl202504254
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000EBdNlIAL/pl202504367


 

bring the insulation 
levels up to modern 
standards to comply 

with building 
regulations. We will fit 
underfloor heating to 

the first floor and 
have an MVHR 

system to provide 
good air quality. All 

windows will be 
replaced with modern 
double glazed units 

replicating the original 
window style. All this 
will help with sound 

insulation. 
 

PL/2024/08311 Salisbury 
Harnham 
East ED 

17, The Close, 
Salisbury, SP1 2EB 

 
Minor alterations and 
refurbishment works 
including creation of 

family room. 
 

05.06.25 Listed building 
consent 

No: For 
comment 

PL/2024/07610 Salisbury 
Harnham 
East ED 

17, The Close, 
Salisbury, SP1 2EB 

 
Minor alterations, 

refurbishment works, 
including creation of 

family room and 
minor localised re-

landscaping. 
 

05.06.25 Listed building 
consent 

No: For 
comment 

PL/2025/04324 Salisbury 
Milford 

ED 

ST MARKS 
CHURCH, ST 

MARKS AVENUE, 
SALISBURY, SP1 

3DL 
 

Ground floor 
extension for a new 
entrance, disabled 
compliant ramp, 

meeting room and 
toilets and access 
from the church. 

 

13.06.25 Listed building 
consent 

No: For 
comment 

https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ30000094Tfl/pl202408311
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ3000008RuzB/pl202407610
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000E8y0Y/pl202504324


 

PL/2025/04482 Salisbury 
Milford 

ED 

ST MARKS 
CHURCH, ST 

MARKS AVENUE, 
SALISBURY, SP1 

3DL 
 

Ground floor 
extension for a new 
entrance, disabled 
compliant ramp, 

meeting room and 
toilets and access 
from the church. 

 

13.06.25 Listed building 
consent 

No: For 
comment 

 

 

 

10.2 Highways Improvement Request Form – Parsonage Green, Harnham 

 

To consider the highway improvement request form for Parsonage Green, Harnham, 

SP2 

 

Background Papers:  

 

Highways Improvement Request Form –Parsonage Green, Harnham  
 

Contact Officer: Andrew Hunt, Senior Corporate Officer (01722 342860) 

 

 

10.3 Street naming – Land to the West of 24 Rawlence Road  

 

To consider 2 street names for the Land to the West of 24 Rawlence Road, 

Salisbury, SP2 9DX (PL/2024/09124) 

 

Background Papers:  

 

Street naming – Land to the West of 24 Rawlence Road  

 

Contact Officer: Andrew Hunt, Senior Corporate Officer (01722 342860) 

 

 

 

https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000EGybF/pl202504482
https://salisburycitycouncil.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Highways-improvement-form_Parsonage-Green-with-photos.pdf
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ3000009kdafIAA/pl202409124
https://salisburycitycouncil.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Street-Naming-RAWLENCE-ROAD-SALISBURY.pdf

